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Visit Kansas 
The Mathematics Department at 
the University of Kansas invites 
you to attend our Jayhawk Math 
Sneak Peek Visit to be held 
virtually by Zoom.  This special 
event will introduce promising 
potential applicants from 
historically underrepresented 
groups to our department. 

Participants will have the 
opportunity to meet via Zoom 
with our faculty and graduate 
students, and learn about our 
department and graduate 
program. 

If you would like to attend, 
please complete the online 
registration form by October 31, 
2021. 

For more information about our 
graduate program, please visit 
our website:  
https://math.ku.edu/graduate-
program. 
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